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Bright Futures North West Early Years Hub
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The Role of the Early Years Stronger 

Practice Hubs

One of the key roles of the Hub is to work with the EEF to 

select evidence-based programmes to fund and make 

available to schools and settings.

We are looking for our GM partners to help us in the 

recruitment for these programmes to ensure that we target the 

right settings and that we feed into the wider GM plan.
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EEF programmes we have been asked to 

recruit for at this time

20 X subsidised places across GM for Elklan

Communication Friendly – recruiting for Oct 23 start



Would you like a place?

We are looking to recruit asap the 20 settings for the Communication Friendly 

Settings programme starting in Oct ‘23 from across GM (there will be another 20 

places being offered in Jan ‘24 and 20 more in September ’24). 

Ideally we need to recruit by the end of April at the latest. 

Settings who have been involved in PDP1 are not eligible. 

Settings involved in PDP2 or 3 would be as long as the 2 staff identified as the 

Lead practitioners for this are not the ones already doing the PDP2/3. 



To express an interest and have your details passed on to 

the Stronger Hub Project Manager, please email

startwellbookings@bolton.gov.uk

Title your email, Communication Friendly Settings 

Programme

mailto:startwellbookings@bolton.gov.uk
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